September 7, 1975 “SE“/“M“’

Mr. Carl W, Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your reception report on KMRJ on September
lat, 1975.

You may be interested to know that we braodcast 100,000
watts in both horizontal and vertical polarizations, and
have been on the air since April 20th of this year.

Sincerely,

Y wns) )i\*h\%h\&

“James Douglas
Chief Engineer
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